



The Graceful Connection

May 2023



Latest News from Town Village

Welcome May!

May is a fabulous month because we get to celebrate our amazing Moms and every woman in our lives who has served in a "mom" capacity. We couldn't do life without Moms could we? Happy Mother's Day to all of you! I hope you join us for our annual Mother's Day Tea. I will be hosting our Cinco de Mayo social this year and look forward to serving you all Margaritas so make sure you stop in on May 5th and see me! Please also mark your calendars for our Memorial Day Tribute with patriotic music by The Ramblers as we honor those who gave all. I hope you will get outside for some sunshine, walks and get to spend some time in our gardens. Thank you for allowing me to serve you!

Sheri Sepanak
Executive Director





Had a great time on our favorite outing to the White Horse Inn in the beautiful city of Metamora. The winding roads, countryside drive, cozy atmosphere & delicious home cooking made a perfect day!

MEET OUR TEAM

Sheri Sepanak-Executive Director
Paris Gentry-Business Office Manager
Stacey Jefferies-Dining Services Director
Dale Main-Maintenance Director
Julie Nobles-Marketing Director
Chris Orlando-Life Enrichment Director

